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ABSTRACT

The purpose of this research is to reduce COD and color of wastewater from
rubber wood preservative process of furniture factories and from paper-packing industries by
Fenton reaction. Wastewater from rubber wood factories before treating was deep dark brown in
that the COD of 800-2,400 mg/L and the color of 1,127-2,299 Pt-Co unit. All cases of the
treatments, Fenton reagent recipe was fixed at Fe : H2O2 : CaO = 1 : 11.7 : 4.5 After reaction,
removal of COD was 84-97 % and the color of 97-99 %. The reaction using nitric acid for pH
adjustment, gave percent removal of COD and color more than the reaction using sulfuric acid for
pH adjustment in that nitric acid reaction consumed less Fenton reagent (COD : Fe = 1 : 0.06)
than the sulfuric acid reaction (COD : Fe = 1 : 0.12) for the same level of COD and color
treatment. The color of wastewater from paper-packing industries were purple pink, COD of 500-
600 mg/L and  1,739-2,000 Pt-Co color unit. After the Fenton reaction treatment, COD and color
were deducted to 93 : 96 % and 86 : 96 % from the original values.  Similar to the wastewater
from furniture factories, the reaction using nitric acid for pH adjustment also gave percent
removal of COD and color more than the reaction using sulfuric acid. However, the amount of
reagent consumed for the wastewater was larger than that from furniture factories (COD : Fe =1 :
0.34). The remaining  sulfate, boron and calcium in the wastewaters after the treatment was still
in phases of aqueous solution and sediment. More than 90% of the residues were in solution (less
than 10 % was in sediment). On the other hand less than 2 % of iron was in aqueous solution
(more than 98 % was precipitated). Study on the reuse of the treated wastewater from rubber
wood factories was also conducted by delivering the treated wastewater into a vacuum tank of 60
: 65 cm Hg at room temperature and held on for 3 hours. The wood-penetration ability of boron
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compound, comparing between fresh preservative solution and the treated water was monitored in
unit of %BAE (Boric Acid Equivalence).  The results showed that % BAE in wood of the treated
water was 0.20 similar to that of the fresh solution.


